
THE WOLFF SISTERS - DARK RIVER 

The Wolff Sisters fourth album ‘Dark River’… 

BOSTON, SEPT 9 2022 - 

The wait for a new Wolff Sisters album is over. 
Three years since their last album release, The 
Wolff Sisters present their fourth studio album, 
'Dark River’, on September 9th across all 
streaming platforms. Recorded at Dimension 
Sound Studios and The Bridge Sound and Stage, 
'Dark River' dives deeper into their signature 
Americana/Folk-Rock storytelling and sound.  
The 7-song collection of original work produced 
by Dan Cardinal also features an array of talented 
local guest musicians throughout the album 
including Luke Mallett of The Mallett Brothers 
Band, Cody Nilsen of Ward Hayden & The 
Outliers, Chris Bloniarz of Honeysuckle, Nick 
Mercado of These Wild Plains, and the late Nick 
Iddon of The Quahogs. 

There’s a song and story for everyone on the new 
album, from the title track 'Dark River' - a 
hypnotic swamp boogie evoking the sounds of 
Little Feat, to the anthemic 'Boston Town' - an 
ode to their roots - and tales of a small town 
succumbing to climate change and greedy 
industrialization in 'Sing Me Back, Springsteen'.  

The Wolff Sisters is fronted by Rebecca on 
acoustic guitar, Kat on the keys, and Rachael on 
electric guitar. They are, yes, real sisters and all 
trade off singing lead vocals and harmonies. The 
sisters crafted their sound around a honky tonk 
piano in the living room of their childhood home. 
With Ryan Curless on the drums and Caleb Sweet 
on the bass, The Wolff Sisters have worked 
tirelessly to hone their sound and build up a 
following across New England and beyond.  

The Wolff Sisters have been named New England 
Music Awards Americana Act of the Year 2021 
and Boston Music Awards Americana Act of The 
Year 2020. The band’s electrifying live 
performance and unique sound has received 
recognition through publications like The Boston 
Globe, Red Line Roots, Americana UK, and 
more. Their highly anticipated album release 
show will be on September 9th, 2022 at The 
Fallout Shelter in Norwood, MA. 

For more information, promo requests, or to arrange an interview, contact:
booking@thewolffsisters.com


